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February 26, 2021 
 
TO:  Mr. Kumar Gali 
 Assistant Director of Public Works  
 City of Coppell Capital Improvement Program 
 255 Parkway Blvd.  
 Coppell, TX 75019 
 
RE:  Stream G6 Channel Stabilization – Coppell, Texas 
 City of Coppell Project No. DR-19-02, Bid No. Q-0221-02 
 Walter P. Moore and Associates Project No. C04-19021 
 Recommendation of Reward 
 
Dear Mr. Gali:  

 
We have reviewed the final bids from each contractor for the above referenced project.  There are five 
bids ranging from $958,100.00 to $1,787,200.00, and we have performed a tabulation of the bids 
(attached).   
 

A&B Construction 
LLC 

C. Green Scaping, 
LP 

J.B. & Co. KEC Retaining 
Walls 

HQS 
Construction 

$958,100.00 $981,273.43 $1,199,959.00 $1,527,916.06 $1,787,200.00 
 
The low bidder is A&B Construction LLC (A&B).  A&B provided references regarding three similar projects.  
All projects they provided were as a subcontractor to a general contractor on City of Plano erosion control 
projects with gabions and tiebacks.  The contacts they provided in their references were the prime 
contractor on two projects and a city inspector on the third. The inspector and the prime contractor 
expressed positive experiences with A&B Construction regarding schedule and budget. We have contacted 
the CIP Manager of City of Plano and he expressed that the project was well managed by Mr. Abraham. 
 
We recommend that the City accept the bid and award the contract to A&B Construction LLC.  If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 214.740.6200. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Walter P. Moore and Associates, Inc. 
 
 
 
Ernest L. Fields, P.E. 
Principal 


